

Woodland Heights Civic Association PO Box 8866 Richmond, VA 23225

December 19, 2020

Steve Korb Metro Richmond Flying Squad RFD Foundation 900 Hermitage Rd. Richmond, VA 23220

Dear Steve:

Thank you for sharing the Metro Richmond Flying Squad / RFD Foundation's plan to purchase and renovate the fire station property at 2901 Bainbridge St. Richmond, VA 23225 and submitting your request for support from the Woodland Heights Civic Association (WHCA) for the effort.

Our WHCA general membership voted in support of your project and will not oppose your plans to improve the historic property to serve as a base of operations for the Metro Richmond Flying Squad, providing support services to fire personnel and housing equipment for that service; to serve as a museum for historic fire equipment; and, to maintain meeting space available for community use.

We appreciate your consideration of our neighborhood and community members, and we wish you the best as you move forward with your plans. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Morrountercy

A. Dawn Rosenberg President, Woodland Heights Civic Association